Sent: 16 July 2018 14:18

To:
Subject: Ian Liddell-Grainger MP - Meeting with Cllr David Fothergill 2 of 2

Hi
This came to the Parliamentary office today. It's one for you.

Thanks

Office Manager | Office of Rishi Sunak MP

Richmond (Yorks)



UK Parliament Disclaimer: This e-mail is confidential to the intended recipient. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender and delete it from your system. Any unauthorised use, disclosure, or copying is not permitted. This e-mail has been checked for viruses, but no liability is accepted for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this e-mail. This e-mail address is not secure, is not encrypted and should not be used for sensitive data.

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.

For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com